Safety Committee Meeting April 24, 2006

Personal Systems Plus, has been installed, up and running, working well.

V.E.G range, grant application has been filed with LaTourette’s office, Matt
Dolan on board.

CP4Y Curfew

Tasers

In car video, we are moving forward with our research.
New cruiser has been ordered, may be in early.

Second commissions, being discussed with the Mayor, he is not in favor.
Currently we have no formal policy.

An officer has applied for a disability pension. Unknown who at this time.
Still no Federal indictments on the coin theft.
Special attention requested to Bellwood, “note placed on the board.”

Replacing a duty rifle each year for the next five years.



